
U.S.F.S., 

 

I am writing to share my thoughts on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold project. There are many 

reasons why I am excited for Midas Gold's project to come to life and I hope through my comments 

you will understand why. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is good for the Idaho workforce. Midas Gold's strong commitment to hiring 

locally and using local vendors and suppliers helps build our economic base. The salaries of the 

positions at the Stibnite Gold Project will be approximately two times higher than typical jobs in 

Valley County. The financial security and on-the-job training opportunities these positions bring has 

the potential to bring meaningful change to families throughout the region. Additionally, we know 

mining brings more than jobs and robust wages to our state, it promotes the development of 

secondary businesses and the production of more goods and materials right here in Idaho. 

 

For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold 

Project as it is important to all Idahoans. The comment period provides plenty of time to read the 

DEIS and submit comments. Further extensions of the comment period are unnecessary and will 

needlessly delay the project. 

 

Sincerely, Frank Sholey 

 

 

Name: Frank A Sholey 


